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Review of Broadcast Distribution Systems in 1973 

Extract of an article by James Redmond (BBC Director of Engineering) published in the EBU Review. 

Contributed to BBCeng.info by David Savage in April 2020. 

The material for the article was provided by David Savage, Frank Rice and David Grant of BBC Designs, 

Transmitter Capital Projects and Communications Departments respectively. 
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